
◇ Closing and opening 

◎ The closing ceremonies of Soho Primary School and Karatake Primary School will be held before the 
closing of both schools in March.
◎ The opening ceremony of Futamuradai Primary School will be held in April.
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The 9th meeting of the Toyoake City Futamuradai Area Newly-Established School Arrangements Committee 
was held on January 14, 2021. At that meeting, the following issues were discussed and decided.

The project for fiscal 2020 has been nearly completed. Students will study in new classrooms, where cutting-
edge electronic whiteboards with projectors have been installed to enable students to use their tablets for class 
activities. The renovation of the arts and craft room and the library is planned in and around the summer 
holidays in fiscal 2021.

◇ School Building Renovation Project

◇ School mottoes, educational purposes, daily life rules, and annual events

◎ School mottoes and educational purposes: Decisions will be made by the principals of Soho Primary School 
and Karatake Primary School and will be approved by the superintendent of education.
◎ Daily life rules and annual events: Representatives of both schools will discuss to decide them.

◇ Activities to watch over children on their way to/from school

Since the students of Karatake Primary School will have to take different routes to Futamuradai Primary 
School, the PTA, local volunteers, and the Board of Education are preparing for activities to watch over students 
taking new routes to the school.

Arithmetic classes

This is the final newsletter issued by the Toyoake City Futamuradai Area Newly-Established School  
Arrangements Committee.
From now, Futamuradai Primary School will plan various programs to ensure that its students can enjoy 
their school lives.

The committee has held discussions and finalized various issues related to the new school, including the 
school name, school badge, school song, commute system, school mottoes/educational purposes, daily 
life rules/annual events, and rules and events of the PTA.
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